
Submission for the review of the Paintball Act 2018 

To whom it may concern; 

 

I make my submission regarding the statutory review of the paintball act 2018 as follows. 

I believe the regulation and processes to be of adequate and reasonable nature to allow the addition 

of other Recreational Sporting Devices to be classified and controlled under the act. 

 

I request the addition of Airsoft and Gel-Blaster Devices be made to the act, as per Skirmish Sports 

Australia’s submission recommendations on 9/10/21. 

The addition of these two sports under the Paintball Act 2018 would see an almost Immediate boost 

in revenue for Paintball Venues and the State Government, while providing thousands of new 

players interested in these new Skirmish Sports Genres a straight forward framework to acquire and 

use their new devices lawfully. 

I look forward to seeing two new international industries propel the Skirmish Sports Industry and 

New South Wales into the future. 

Thank you. 

 


